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"I oppose this measure because I believe that it is an attempt to bypass the judicial 

system that is already in place to deal with the issue at hand. This will cost the 

taxpayers more money. There already is not enough in the budget to even govern the 

laws that are already in place!! These measures 114, HB3075 & HB 3076 will cause 

NON-Criminals (MEANING LAW ABIDING CITIZENTS that contribute to society and 

taxes for our State to operate!) these people to be considered criminals, cause 

redundant procedures and paperwork for individuals, business and police 

departments let alone the costs to business owners, individuals and police 

departments and Government.  Emergency declarations were intended to be used in 

only the most extreme situations. Using emergency powers in this situation 

constitutes and abuse of power which is a very slippery slope." 


